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Valentine's Day Crafts and Cards 
 

Sun Feb 8, 2015, 9–10 am 
The Goddard School  

52 Middlesex Tpke Bedford 
& 

Tues Feb. 12th, 9:30-11:30 
BFC Playroom, First Parish Church 

75 Great Rd. 
 

Come join the Bedford Family Connection for some fun 
Valentine's day crafts!  You can make a few beautiful cards 
for your loved ones.  We also encourage you to make a 
card for the seniors of Carleton-Willard as we will be 
delivering cards to them on Thursday afternoon! 

The Goddard School is graciously letting us use their 
facility for this event. This program is supported in part by 
a grant from the Bedford Cultural Council, a local agency 
which is supported by the Massachusetts Cultural Council, 
a state agency.  This activity is designed for children 0-5 
years old, but siblings are welcome. 

If your children would like to help deliver the cards, we will 
be meeting in the main lobby at Carleton-Willard (100 
Billerica Rd.) at 4pm on Thurs., Feb. 12th. 

 
 

Interactive Frozen Viewing 
 

Wed Feb 18, 2015, 9:30–11:30 am 
Bedford Library  7 Mudge Way 

 

Do you have a Frozen fan? We have teamed up with 
Bedford Library for a special interactive viewing of the 
movie. Each child will get a goodie bag (including a snack). 
As the movie is on we will sing along to the songs, stomp 
with the trolls, and participate in other interactive tasks. 
Don't forget to dress up as your favorite character: Anna, 
Elsa, Olaf, Kristoff, Sven, or Prince Hans.  This activity is 
designed for children 0-5 years old, but siblings are 
welcome. 

Recess ABCs and 123s at the Open Arms Gymnasium 

Thu Feb 19, 2015, 10–11:30 am 
Open Arms Preschool Gym  
426 Davis Road, Bedford, 

Too cold for outdoor recess? Come join us at the Open 
Arms Gymnasium for some indoor recess fun. We will have 
scooters, a balance beam, basketball, ribbons, and more. 
Follow the "ABC's or 123s of Recess" activity list or make 
up your own games. This activity is designed for 0-5 year 
olds, but older siblings are welcome too. 

Annual New Mom's Brunch 
Have you become a new mother by either birth or adoption since March 1, 2014? If so, you are cordially invited to our 

New Mom's Brunch on May 9th. Whether it is your first child or tenth (!), every mom of a baby deserves to be 
celebrated! All new moms in Bedford are welcome to attend (BFC membership is not required). So if you know someone 
with a baby, or if you have one yourself, please email us at newmomsbrunch@bfctoday.com with your name, address, 

email, phone number, child's name, and date of birth so we can add you to our invite list. 

The Bedford Family Connection provides fun activities and enriching programs for local families with children ages 0 
through Kindergarten.  If you would like to learn more about the BFC and the services we provide, please visit 
www.BFCToday.com or email Co-Directors Holly Munsie and Noelle Oliveira at Director@BFCToday.com 
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